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Spellings 

Spelling is a key focus in 

the class at the moment. 

Please make sure that you 

work on them at home, 

especially the blue words 

which are words picked up 

the child’s writing. 

Writing 

The children have been working 

hard on planning and writing 

their diary entries, imagining 

that they were there at the 

Great Fire of London. They have 

really enjoyed using their 

imaginations (including acting it 

out!) and developing descriptive 

language. 

Science 

We have been using our 

knowledge of materials and 

their properties to look at 

buildings before and after 

the Great Fire of London. 

We have used vocabulary 

such as transparent, 

flexible and flammable. 

Other Information 

There has been a growth of 

children bringing toys into 

school for playtimes. We have 

decided that no toys should be 

brought into school. This 

includes notebooks and pens. 

Thank you in advance for your 

support. 

Maths 
We have been practising mental 

calculations, including counting 

in 2s and 10s. This is a skill we 

will revisit to develop the 

children’s confidence. 

Reminders 
Next week is parents’ 

evening. Make sure you have 

signed up for an 

appointment. 



 


